Be one of the 300 - From Paul 'Grey Owl' Walters, National FCF President

In the April newsletter I discussed that "uncommon men" are needed in leadership in the FCF. Uncommon men will be able to increase and broaden the great foundation that the FCF has been built upon. Our ministry that is the FCF is now 43 years old. Countless men and boys and their families have been touched by God as they have been involved with the FCF. With all of the happenings in our country and world, all signs are pointing to a very short time that remains in which lives may be reached for God. Let's all commit to be "uncommon" men of God and do all that is possible in our means to make the FCF even more successful than ever. The National FCF staff and I stand with you in your ministry in the FCF.

I would request that you read Judges chapter 7. The story of Gideon is a powerful one. Two thoughts come to my mind in reading this account. First, I would not want to be one of the men that were sent home. Think of that legacy and how one would attempt to put that away from their conscience. Second, I would want men like the 300 on my side in a fight. I want men who are more concerned about themselves. Let's commit to be an "uncommon man" for the Lord, our family, Royal Rangers and the FCF. We are in a fight with Satan for the souls of many in our charge.

I trust that you are frequently visiting the National FCF website. New information is constantly being added that will assist you in your leadership role in the FCF. If you have misplaced your user id and password, please use the appropriate form on the main page to receive updated access information.

The Territorial Rendezvous season will quickly be upon us. I trust and would request that you are doing all that is possible to encourage, assist and even strong- arm your members to attend these excellent events. All attempts should be made to see that every Young Buck who desires to attend is there. Only God knows the eternal work that will be accomplished.

I would like to announce the appointment of Tony Garcia III as the National FCF Scribe. Tony, who is from Austin, TX, is a long time Royal Ranger and member of the FCF. Tony is a GMA recipient and has a proven record of leadership. Tony is ready to serve you and I look forward to having him as a part of the National FCF leadership team.



Tony Garcia III with his dad Tony Garcia Jr.

National FCF Website - www.nationalfcf.com

Questions or comments? Email walters2@comcast.net.

Be one of the 300 - From Paul 'Grey Owl' Walters, National FCF President

In the April newsletter I discussed that "uncommon men" are needed in leadership in the FCF. Uncommon men will be able to increase and broaden the great foundation that the FCF has been built upon. Our ministry that is the FCF is now 43 years old. Countless men and boys and their families have been touched by God as they have been involved with the FCF. With all of the happenings in our country and world, all signs are pointing to a very short time that remains in which lives may be reached for God. Let's all commit to be "uncommon" men of God and do all that is possible in our means to make the FCF even more successful than ever. The National FCF staff and I stand with you in your ministry in the FCF.

I would request that you read Judges chapter 7. The story of Gideon is a powerful one. Two thoughts come to my mind in reading this account. First, I would not want to be one of the men that were sent home. Think of that legacy and how one would attempt to put that away from their conscience. Second, I would want men like the 300 on my side in a fight. I want men who are more concerned about themselves. Let's commit to be an "uncommon man" for the Lord, our family, Royal Rangers and the FCF. We are in a fight with Satan for the souls of many in our charge.

I trust that you are frequently visiting the National FCF website. New information is constantly being added that will assist you in your leadership role in the FCF. If you have misplaced your user id and password, please use the appropriate form on the main page to receive updated access information.

The Territorial Rendezvous season will quickly be upon us. I trust and would request that you are doing all that is possible to encourage, assist and even strong- arm your members to attend these excellent events. All attempts should be made to see that every Young Buck who desires to attend is there. Only God knows the eternal work that will be accomplished.

I would like to announce the appointment of Tony Garcia III as the National FCF Scribe. Tony, who is from Austin, TX, is a long time Royal Ranger and member of the FCF. Tony is a GMA recipient and has a proven record of leadership. Tony is ready to serve you and I look forward to having him as a part of the National FCF leadership team.



Tony Garcia III with his dad Tony Garcia Jr.

National FCF Website - www.nationalfcf.com

Questions or comments? Email walters2@comcast.net.